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The MPSC did not review September 5th meeting minutes because there was not a 
quorum. 
 
Levine and Price updated the MPSC about the Public Health Subcommittee. Levine 
spoke about the Board of Health's recent presentation about vaping. He noted that as 
many as 50% of Sharon High students are vaping. 
 
Pannone said he met with Dr. Greer and she is concerned with school safety issues. 
Also her goal is "social, emotional, cultural competency." 
 
Silberberg discussed the survey results to date. Pannone pointed out the amount of 
flyers with the survey link which were distributed through tabling at Back to School 
events. The MPSC noted that the Water Department had just sent out an email about 
the survey to its email list. CivicMoxie had received 440 responses so far. Their goal is 
600 by the October 25th meeting. Silberberg discussed commonalities, vision and the 
idea of "YIMBY." Silberberg said it seemed like people had many active but separate 
interests and groups in Sharon and it would be great to see the different groups coming 
together, "Sharon Connected." Silberberg mentioned Carmel, Indiana and Atlanta Civic 
Dinners as examples of place making and creating community connections. Pannone 
noted that the Board of Selectmen had been asked to approve a Porch fest event. 
 
Stessman said the Connected Club had students who were interested in Imagine 
Sharon and who were taking the survey at the SHS Club Fair. 
 
Discussion of edits to the flyer for the October 25th meeting. CivicMoxie to revise.  
 
Discussion of October 25th public meeting. Thirty-minute presentation, discussion of 
survey results, then three stations. Price to ask SCTV to attend. Silberberg encouraged 
the use of Facebook Live and cell phone video as well. Pannone suggested that 
CivicMoxie have visual preference posters so attendees can put stickers on images that 
they like. Silberberg encouraged MPSC members to submit photos of places they like 
and dislike. 
 
Discussion of room setup for the October 25th meeting. CivicMoxie to provide a floor 
plan. 



 
Discussion of DIY packets and Teen DIY. Stessman to provide feedback by early next 
week. 
 
Next meeting to be November 14th. 
 
Meeting adjourned 9:15pm. 


